We are looking forward to a most successful season in baseball. Our
material 18 promising of a splendid team. The raw material 1s being rounded
into shape for active baseball work during the year Nineteen Hundred Twenty.
We trust that Athletics next year will receive the same warm support ot the
general student body as they had this year.

The Institute closes its books for this seascn, fully confident that it has
kept 1ts record 1 a manner not susceptible ot the least criticism.

On Friday, April 25th, Coach Volz called a meeting of the baseball team
for the purpose of electing a captain for the year 1920. The crowd elected
“Bill” Krickson unanimously, which showed that the team used very good
judegment. ‘The school wishes Bill and his team a successful season.

On the 5th of April, 1920, the Athletic Board met and elected Edward
M. Nudelman, who was junior athletic representative, to manage the baseball
team for the season of 1920.

The 1919-1920 basketball team elected Spenser Havlick, star guard, to
captain next year’s basket tossers. The school wishes Manager Nudelman and
the baseball team, and Captain Havlick and the basketball team much success.
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